
TOWN OF STAMFORD 
SITE VISIT 

September 5, 2019 
5:30 p.m. 

 
PRESENT: Selectboard:  Nancy L. Bushika, Chair, Carol A. Fachini, and Daniel J. Potvin. 
  Christopher Warren and Michael G. Denault were not present. 
  David R. Tatro, Road Commissioner. 
  Lori A. Shepard, Administrative Assistant. 
  Visitors:  Charles Bullett and Scott Lincoln. 
   
The Selectboard and visitors met at 5:30 p.m. at 2581 Main Road owned by Scott and Lisa 
Lincoln (formerly the Shippee/Mills driveway) in Stamford, VT to view the following: 
 
1.  approximately  .03 mile from the intersection of Main Road also known as Routes 8 & 100 
west to the Scott and Lisa Lincoln driveway (formerly the Shippee/Mills driveway). 
 
2.  approximately  .14 mile from the intersection of the Scott and Lisa Lincoln driveway (formerly 
the Shippee/Mills driveway) north to the intersection of the 1963 new access to Lincoln Road.  
This section is a portion of Section 4 as shown on plan entitled, “State of Vermont Department 
of Highways Proposed Improvement”, Survey of Highway Project Stamford S 0102 (3) prepared 
in connection with the certificate of relinquishment dated September 23, 1963 and filed in the 
Stamford, Vermont Land Records in Book 28, Page 145. 
 
All present viewed both of the road sections.  There was no action taken. 
 
The meeting concluded at 5:45 p.m. 
 
 
 
       Carol A. Fachini 
       Clerk 
 
CAF/las 
 


